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Lisa Cataldi

From: TimNancy Ryan <tprtgo@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 12:10 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: H 5600, H-5603

The Rhode Island School Superintendents Association is in support of H 5600 which amends provisions for the 
approval of charter schools and H-5603 which allows emergency preliminary certificated for up to five years. 
 
Timothy P. Ryan PhD. 
401-230-7377 


